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Dear Parents, 
 

Next Friday, 9th February, we close the school for half-

term.  The children return on Monday 19th February for 

the remainder of the Spring Term.  
 

Parents’ Forum  

We all want our children to have the best possible ex-

perience here at All Saints.  With that in mind Mrs 

Maguire is looking to set up a Parent's Forum.  This will 

be an opportunity for parents to find out about our 

curriculum and our after school activities and help us 

to tweak them to make them better.  If this is some-

thing you feel you would be interested in please let 

Mrs Maguire or the school office know and we will co-

ordinate a convenient time to have a meeting. 
 

Attendance  

Attendance for this week is 92.7%.  

It is important that your child is on time for school 

each day, so that they get the benefit of a full day’s 

education.  The school gates are open from 8.30am - 

children should be in class by 9.00am for register. 

A reminder that holidays during school time are not 

authorised whatever the circumstances and a local 

authority fine will be issued.2024/25 holiday cards 

have been sent home.  The updated holiday dates 

are also on the website. 

If you are taking your child out of school during the 

school day, you must show a letter/email/ appoint-

ment card.  Please do your best to make appoint-

ments outside of school hours.   
 

Year 6 Parents’ Meeting 

We are inviting Year 6 parents to a meeting on  

Monday 5th February to discuss several issues over 

their final seven months at All Saints. This will be in the 

small hall after school whilst the Y6 pupils are in their 

tuition session. Mr Macleod and Mr Hawthorne will  

present. 
 

PE Kits 

We have had a small delivery of the new PE kits.   

They will be on sale from Monday 5th February after 

10.00am and after school.  We would ask that you 

avoid the office’s busiest times.  Thank you!   

More stock will be available after half term. 
 

Year 5/6 Football 

Well done to our Year 5/6 boys football team who 

beat St John’s 2-0 on Tuesday. 
 

Stranger Danger  

Please remind your child to be aware of potential 

dangers from strangers on the way to and from 

school.  
 

 

NSPCC Number Day 

We had a fun day today learning about the wild  

and wonderful world of Numbers.  A big thank you to 

everyone for their support - the children looked great 

today and £203 was raised for the NSPCC.  Thanks to 

Mr Reeve for organising and leading the pupils in a 

special assembly this afternoon.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Car Parking 

Please show consideration to local residents and  

other parents when parking around our school.   

Wheelchair users and  parents with prams are having 

to walk in the road because of cars parked on the 

pavements.   

Parents will be interested to know that there is new 

consultation with residents about a School Street  

Project led by the City Council. This will restrict access 

for traffic during the hours of 8:30am and 9am, and 

then from 2:30pm to 3:30pm. 

As a school, we have lobbied hard for many years 

that something should be done to make the roads 

safer for our pupils. Let’s hope that this will occur  

shortly.  In the meantime, thank you to the many  

parents who try and help our children at these busy 

times, and to the crossing patrols and school staff 

who help each day.  
 

Preloved Uniform  

We have lots of preloved uniform that has been  

donated.  If you need any uniform for your child, 

please contact either Mrs Wignall or Mrs Hanlon  

and they will be happy to help you. 
 

Prayer and Liturgy 

The theme next week is We Are All Different/

Celebrating Differences.  
 

Liverpool Parenting Newsletter 

Please find below the link to access The Winter Edition 

of Liverpool’s Parenting Newsletter. 

Winter Edition Liverpool Parenting Newsletter January 

- March 2024 (cloud.microsoft) 

News 

https://sway.cloud.microsoft/4Jd41QtBB28CSJ9Z?ref=Link
https://sway.cloud.microsoft/4Jd41QtBB28CSJ9Z?ref=Link


Prayer and Liturgy 
We are all different  

Celebrating Differences  
 
This week’s theme is ‘Celebrating Differences’, remembering that God made us all unique and equally spe-
cial. If we treat each person as God’s special gift, then we will have a beautiful community.  
As parents, why not reflect on the gift of your children, how different they are and how special they are. 
With so many pupils with special educational needs, our school tries to live out that call from our faith – to 
celebrate differences and to rejoice in the uniqueness of each person.  Some schools try to make  
every child fit a particular template and make them all the same.  We don’t believe this is right.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Gospel    Matthew 7:12 
Treat other people as you would like them to treat you.  Do to them what you would like them to do to 
you.  Care for them in all the ways you would like them to care for you.  This is what the Law and the 
teachings of the prophets really mean. 
 

 
It’s OK to be different. 

It’s OK to look different. 
It’s OK to sound different. 

It’s OK to be good at different things. 
It’s OK to like different things. 
It’s OK to eat different foods. 

It’s OK to support different teams. 
We can choose to let being different be a problem. 

We can choose to let being different be a reason not to be friends. 
Or we can choose to find a way to be friends even though we’re different. 

We can choose not to let being different get in the way. 
What are you going to choose today? 

 
Loving God,  

We thank you that we are all different. 
Life would be so boring if we were all the same. 

Help us to embrace difference. 
Help us to celebrate difference. 
Help me to be a good friend. 

Let us always remember that it’s OK to be different.  
Amen. 

 



 



 



 

Stars of The Week 

Lily - Nursery 3’s Room - for settling so well into the 3’s room 

Jason - Nursery 3’s Room - for settling so well into the 3’s room 

 

Minnie - R2 - for her creative polar bear painting 

Meadow - R2 - for improvements with her writing 

 

Darcy - 1H - for great work in Maths 

Harley - 1H - for great work in Maths 

Amanda - 1J - for perseverance in all of her subjects 

Jacob - 1J - for determined attitude in all his subjects 

 

Trevor - 2MG - for excellent independent writing 

Penelope - 2MG - for excellent independent writing 

Olivia - 2R - for giving such great explanations in maths! Such great clear language! Well done! 

Grace - 2R - for always working hard, being sensible and making teaching her so easy! Well done!  

 

Kaiden - 3HJ - for being a kind friend and always brightening up our classroom 

Isla - 3HJ - for trying hard in all her subjects 

Shay - 3S - for fantastic use of alliteration in his writing 

Grace - 3S - for a beautiful prayer in RE 

 
Evie-Rose - 4B - for beautiful body follow bow 

Ricardo - 4B - for working scientifically with electricity 

Ray - 4PF - for improving his times tables greatly due to practising lots at home and in school 

Elliott - 4PF - for showing enthusiasm to learn more about our Science topic of electricity 

 

Dolly - 5P - for great work in RE 

Millie - 5P - for amazing work in Geography 

 

Daniel - 6H - for outstanding writing 

Aoife - 6H - for her wonderful writing 

Cade - 6SM - for writing an amazing limerick 

Jessica - 6SM - for being an great all rounder 

 

Logan - Butterfly Class - for being a number wizard 

Lennon - Firefly Class - for trying really hard with his listening skills 

Zak - Dragonfly Class - for trying really hard with his CVC words 


